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Ms Fiona Gibson 
Regional Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Dear Ms Gibson 

Response to Submission 
Section 75W Modification Application (MP08_0241 MOD 4) 

86-96 and 100 Mount Street, North Sydney 

Thank you for your correspondence dated 11 January 2016 requesting Transport for 
NSW (TfNSW) to comment on the Response to Submission Letter (Urbis, 25 February 
2016) 

TfNSW has reviewed the supporting documentation and it is recommended that the items 
relating to Rail Infrastructure Contribution, Green Travel Plan and Transport and 
Construction Management Plan be included in the Conditions of Consent as indicated in 
the Response to Submission letter. 

Thank you again for the opportunity of providing advice for the above proposal. If you 
require clarification of any issue raised, please don't hesitate to contact Edmond Platon, 
Transport Planner on 8202 2557 or at edmond.platontransport.nsw.qov.au  . 

Mark Ozin 9a 

Princitp Manager, Land Use Planning & Development 
Planning and Programs 
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